MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT

DATE

Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel Nos. 929-6626 to 29; 929-6633 to 35
929-7041 to 43; 929-6252; 929-1669
Website: http://www.denr.gov.ph / E-mail: web@denr.gov.ph

IMPORTANT

THE DIRECTORS
FMB, BMB, MGB

THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
Region 6, 7, 8, 10

THE DIRECTOR
Climate Change Service

POSTPONEMENT OF THE CAPACITY
BUILDING-CUM-ON-THE-JOB TRAINING ON RAPID GREEN
ASSESSMENT  ACTIVITIES - RAPID BIODIVERSITY
ASSESSMENT AND STUDY OF DRIVERS OF LAND USE
CHANGE

15 July 2022

This Office extends our deepest gratitude for sending representatives to participate in the
four (4) activities under ongoing Capacity Building cum On Job Training on Rapid Green
Assessment. The Remote Sensing activity has been concluded while the Aerial Ground Truthing
and Marine Ground-Truthing/Survey is currently ongoing in Siargao Island.

However, please be informed that the Rapid Biodiversity Assessment and Study of
Drivers of Land Use Change tentatively scheduled on 17 July to 03 September 2022 has been
postponed due to some logistical requirements until further notice.

For further inquiries, Ms. Raquel Smith Ortega and Mr. JM Reboton can be contacted
through 02-8928-1194 or email at tbbb.secretariat@gmail.com, rscortega@dent.gov.ph or
jmreboton@denr.gov.ph.

Thank you and we look forward to your continued support of this activity.
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